
Methodist Children’s Home During 

Pandemic 
 
The Florida United Methodist Children’s Home is one of the ministries that we contribute to regularly.  Can you just 
imagine how they must be dealing with the current struggles. 
 
The children at the Children’s Home are practicing social distancing and attending school online, while still 
remaining active.  The children have a garden they planted at the Madison Youth Ranch and they've started to 
harvest some items, including lettuce.  

 

 
 
Rev. Madeline Luzinski, Director of Pastoral Care, asked the children to write notes to nurses and doctors, thanking 
them for keeping everyone safe and healthy during these difficult times of COVID-19. Here are some of the nurses at 
Orlando Health Arnold Palmer Hospital for Children, showing off their thank you cards from the children. 

 

 
 
The kids are also using sidewalk art to thank donors.  

 

 

https://www.facebook.com/arnoldpalmerhospital/?__tn__=K-R&eid=ARCufbpOi3YEGiKd7j4nMEaC6_pu_1U0-UqI6KWywcMfSwEX8gPjRGvdfRL57iLC7tj38M8hO5woCxLI&fref=mentions&__xts__%5B0%5D=68.ARCblNRtgdqF2E3_ltBsOtipHnlrExvBC8Ko6Q4dqsy5YXJqQifKppw9hD3faw6DBiU8PGf9h2A_QynLt2q0J0AT-U36M9ap4ogIVVPtqclcbLlycX7eVoqj6fCiRpBZB_hf_-XJ_V30rGMNqOP-NIYw9KpmlUeDZM0uj9ttBx5D7aZ0lOBMlxaG6KtNFYOPEo_wDTVH9QshEUl5RHJwFFKpAiGag5wYfm3E0n20eVcKvhneVXBFLerPxJ_GNib4pwslrovYSy9u-AnIA2i0e8h898C-l1gsgP0gKkTEO4wX4y0O5skCs3O5Dok1g2Mnz13tDgiDWrtJxemuIAu8T9b3yQ

